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28th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find attached a copy of a letter received this week from Public Health Luton outlining current 
restrictions, those that have been withdrawn and those which are continuing. 
 
In line with the strong recommendation from Public Health in this communication, we will continue 
to require face coverings in communal indoor areas of the school, except for those who are exempt 
and have a sunflower lanyard to identify this.  This will be reviewed again at half term where Public 
Health will issue further advice. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr J Burridge 
Headteacher 
 
Encl. letter form Public Health Luton to schools 


